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March 26, 2001
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Mayor and City Commissioners
City of Gainesville
Gainesville, FL

Re: Walnut Creek Development and impact on Hidden Pines
Dear Ms. Mayor and City Commissioners,

We are meeting tonight to consider the plat for the Walnut Creek Subdivision. The final
plat for this subdivision has a major impact on the communities that have been already
developed along Glen Springs Road, but none are more affected than the residents of Hidden
Pines. We have done a survey of the residents of Hidden Pines to bring to your attention their
will relative to one central issue, the connectivity between Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek. No
survey of this type has been made before. The vast majority of Hidden Pines residents only
realized that the impending development would drastically impact their neighborhood when they
were surveyed last fall to determine where they wanted sidewalks and traffic calming devices
placed in the streets in front of their homes. 7/

A copy of our survey instrument is attached. We handed out 73 of these questionnaires, one
per household, and had S/f returned. The response representé'ﬂé% of the households. The
choices given to select from were three: 1) DO NOT open NW 27th St to Walnut Creek and 39t
Avenue; 2) Open NW 27th St. to Walnut Creek and 39" Avenue; and 3) Open NW 27th St. to
Walnut Creek for pedestrians and emergency vehicles only (i.e. limited access). Those who
responded had the opportunity to choose both a first and second choice and to make comments.
The results were as follows:

First Choice Second Choice

DO NOT Open NW 27th St.  395/p 3
Open NW 27th St. 0 0
Open limited access 15 24

The most striking result of this survey was that not one household responding to the
survey wanted to be connected. Comments were given by 33 of those responding,
expressing concern for safety of the children, neighborhood tranquility, wheelchair access
to the whole neighborhood, and increased crime. The will of the nearly 80 households most
affected is pretty clear. We hope that you as our civil servants will hear them and ensure
that the plans for Walnut Creek are adjusted taking into account their concerns.

Sincerely,

Friends of Glen Springs Road
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Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Sprlngs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

WA TS P Cau ] @ntley AoNAer/RA. APROUTL Thu

7 ) 1] _ .
S {( f(l L} Hitlf“!kr({r‘r £ A l’[l{{,r !’.(.f'a—(,l' }’(u"ﬂ‘ & Lh{(

/JUHJWJ eolY Even if .m"L/L'iiJUﬁ S K. 11X Tz e d

: . J e e I
j?zl‘.}l (‘}i ‘/( ’-}ilL. _(,; [, Ir'-" "L’( T)” ; ;;_?_ v t,_ _LL fx ('( ’ "- hi " ’} 7

vl T A Soé. e L . f.{ T f)r'l_ ¢ pPALEk - up ’/ .
/"I"L,'f_ f_f} 0, ALLLiA N L; (e Y :((/ yé ;i.f_c.? ST 'xj[.ﬁ ¢, (2 0%};""-;-"}:{__-] _ *"‘5 17 ¢ / 1; .
/{J' NES i(LLf ilf {f L & {’) / aquia (? L;’IL( 'fl )/' f'Jf;E U\ 9 "{

e Ho r’ E}‘ -}’ L . There mft ThelLe ooyl T" f"»'(’_ an 111CH e
‘- /) / A f r" " o [t f/‘n' 24 Uy /(' XAl (Lh {ﬁ: .r’f"'{i' AVl | ;'JfI/.;f'f‘r cf
AT St N
Vi
/_,Pl’eﬁée complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
~ by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.

//
/L L/ (¢ MIPIC A /5 /( t[[& Cl /t{ ) r_‘,aé(_ﬂ/{,s’; ',/f’_‘,- T ¢ (_l'l((...][’. //[, (—(A',,'.
(jl w clen't ne ped o be‘able fo dirive Huy o be Conneefed .
l;é’. don “t wact. O nee 2 Aleess fo 3D Apence
{4) .f " ke h Wy g UN«&/ e enfriacee ek 4= in M /Lét\/'(jb, booidiooed



i

0 NS

Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave. :
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood. L .

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. Toopen 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would EOSE a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1, This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnatur? Address NW 27" St.to | 27™ St. to to Walnut Creek for

W : Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
i _—~ and 39™ Ave. Creek and emergency vehicles
’ / v 3R nw .otk 39" Ave. | only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.

AR ORI =

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creck, Palm Grove, Hidden Pincs and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St.to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
’ y 39" Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you wotild like to make.
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Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

" Street are:

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27
To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods
To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW ' *.::et to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children waiking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen

Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.
This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.

Slgnature Address NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles

_ 39™ Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39™ Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.

SR e

Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen_
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

x Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St.to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39™ Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39™ Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
cormnection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
heighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromisc would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.

This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgl'l ature Address NW 27" St.to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St.as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

EAEERC D

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”,

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Address NW 27" St. to [ 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
///7 e 39™ Ave. only
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Please prowde below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles =

To offer.an additional route out of the Hidden Plnes and Walnut Creek nelghborhoods ,

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will- connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave. y
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for mldpomt access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles usmg Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27™ Street to 39" Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgl'l ature AddI'GSS NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. Creek and emergency vehicles
391 Ave. only
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Please pfévide Below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuteis

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. Toopen 27" Street to 39" Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St.as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

g

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Address NW 27" St. to | 27 St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and

, T and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
]é/(JLOA/ k L ERT | o W %7 /ﬂ/'/’/,rg ) 39% Ave. only

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27% Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.

sl U e

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39'™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would Pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

; Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St.to |27"St.to | to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39" Ave. only
v
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Read in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.

Bt IO

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St.as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1

NEERCIREY

.. This compromisc would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen

Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.
This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

= Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Igdcélress o] NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
M P Yy TSN 32 Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
Place. (lddew Pughs and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39" Ave. only

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

L.

SR

This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature AddI'CSS NW 27" St.to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. Creek and emergency vehicles
39" Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower—trafﬁc route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.

This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: tur Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgna < Address NW 27" St. to | 27™ St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
o 39" Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39™ Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39™ Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.
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Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

“To increase connectivity between neighborhoods A
To offer a route to emergency vehicles = . -
To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods
To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would Pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood
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Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to ped'éstr}Ean traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

ks
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This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Address NW 27" St. to | 27™ St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.
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Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.
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Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City

- Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave. '

il e s

Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. Toopen 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4, Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1, This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Address NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
5 39™ Ave. only
/ /] - 2
X o Nw 2
zww«%ét/ 332 < 757 /

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39™ Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

" Street are:

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27
To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.

SAEERERS

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would IE)e:)svf: a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”,

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature Address NW 27" St.to | 27 St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
» | and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
/ﬁ%vL/Zc@ 4/ £ S - N2 757 39™ Ave. only
- )
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove; Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
o~ 5 39™ Ave. only
@4—-»»«_ Oé’/a%} S a0 27-SF | XAX Y

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39™ Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Cemmission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

h Street are:

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27
To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods
To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. Toopen 27™ Street to 39" Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This.compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek,-Palm-Grove, Hidden Pines-and Glen:
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”,

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature AddI'CSS NW 27" St. to | 27™ St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
Ioh - SFnene  [3L1S VW LS / 2
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27™ Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.

CARERCURNORES

Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the

vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would Pose a considerable danger to school children without a second

crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27™ St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood

L2



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs-Manor-to-Glen Springs Elementary School a safer; Tower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: tur Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27 St.
Slgn ature Address NW 27" St.to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
7
) |B8311 N 2 740
6?\’ ainde VA M& Terr ﬁ/

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39" Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.

Shl BRI

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would pose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:
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This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

. . Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St. to | 27™ St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39" Ave. only

Ll ok 2220 27 / >

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL. to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39™ Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27™ Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Sprmgs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would s;ose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street w0 ;. ostrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:
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This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen-
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.

Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”.

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature AddI'CSS NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39" Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.




Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27™ Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for mldpomt access to 39™ Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4, Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27" Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”,

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Slgnature AddI'CSS NW 27" St. to | 27" St. to to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39™ Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
39™ Ave. only
52, s Tes), / A

Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.



Notice of Meeting and Opinion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27" Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commaission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39" Ave.

At e

Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. Toopen 27" Street to 39™ Ave. would Eose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4, Opening 27" St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



Reasons offered to open NW 27™ Street to pedestrian traffic and emergency vehicle
traffic only are:

1. This compromise would offer children walking from Walnut Creek, Palm Grove, Hidden Pines and Glen
Springs Manor to Glen Springs Elementary School a safer, lower-traffic route.

This route would offer neighborhood connectivity for visiting friends.

This would help preserve the long-standing, tranquil nature of the Hidden Pines Subdivision.

This would eliminate the need for most of the proposed traffic calming measures in Hidden Pines.
This compromise would be sensible and ameliorate the concerns of many Hidden Pines residents.
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Please mark your first choice. If you have a second preference mark that with a “2”,

: Do NOT open | Open NW Connect NW 27" St.
Signature Address NW 27" St.to | 27"St.to . |to Walnut Creek for
Walnut Creek | Walnut pedestrians and
and 39" Ave. | Creek and emergency vehicles
na.) 39™ Ave. only
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Please provide below any personal comments that you would like to make.

Please complete this form and leave it taped to your front door
by 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 24, 2001.
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Notice of Meeting and Op-i;iion Survey

March 23, 2001

The Walnut Creek Subdivision will be built on the ~30 acre parcel of land that bounds the Hidden Pines
Subdivision on the north and east. The current plan is for this subdivision to be connected to Hidden Pines on
the north end of NW 27 Street forming a connection through our neighborhood from Glen Springs Rd. to NW
39" Avenue. Current plans also call for a new street to run through Walnut Creek that will provide a second
connection between Glen Springs Rd. and NW 39" Ave. A public hearing will be held by the City
Commission on Monday, March 26, 2001 at 6:00 p.m. following which the City Commission will vote on
whether or not to adopt the Design Plat. We urge you to be at the meeting in the City Hall Auditorium,
First Floor, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, FL to make your concerns and opinions known.

A group of concerned neighbors have formed an organization called the Friends of Glen Springs Road in
order to try to bring the opinions of those who live along Glen Springs Road to the attention of the City officials
and the developer. This survey is being conducted by your neighbors to determine if there are near
consensus opinions on issues relative to this development. One issue that is still open to discussion is the
connection through Hidden Pines to 39" Avenue. This survey is to determine what the residents of Hidden
Pines would prefer. Several alternative choices are presented to give you a chance to express your opinion.

Reasons offered for why the City plans to open NW 27" Street are:

To increase connectivity between neighborhoods

To offer a route to emergency vehicles

To offer an additional route out of the Hidden Pines and Walnut Creek neighborhoods

To provide a connection to 39™ Ave. for residents of Hidden Pines and other commuters

To share the traffic burden placed on the new street planned in Walnut Creek which will connect Glen
Springs Rd and 39™ Ave.
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Reasons offered to keep NW 27" Street closed to vehicular traffic are:

1. The new development is creating the need for increased access and this should be done in a way that
would not adversely impact the long-time citizens in a 28 year old neighborhood.

2. To prevent this street from becoming the preferred route for midpoint access to 39" Ave. by all of the
vehicles using Glen Springs Rd. resulting in a very large increase in traffic in this quiet neighborhood.

3. To open 27" Street to 39" Ave. would ]iz:ose a considerable danger to school children without a second
crossing guard at the intersection of 27" Street and Glen Springs Rd.

4. Opening 27™ St. as a thoroughfare would physically and psychologically divide Hidden Pines as a
neighborhood



